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Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Request Ref: NGFOI 19/20: 185B 
    
Thank you for your request for information received at Northampton General Hospital NHS Trust 
(NGH) on 09/07/2019.  
 

For your Trust, please provide, per calendar year for the period January 2016 to December 2018 
inclusive, the following information for each admission of Kawasaki Disease - ICD10 diagnosis 
(primary or secondary) of M303 Mucocutaneous lymph node syndrome: 

 

Year of admission (Please 
include years 2016 to 2018 where 
possible) 

Month of admission  First admission for this Kawasaki 
Disease diagnosis? (Yes/No) 

     

 
With regard to whether each admission was the first admission for Kawasaki Disease 
diagnosis, I can confirm on behalf of the Trust and in accordance with S.1 (1) of the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) that we do not collate the information you have 
requested in a centralised system.   
 

Month/Year No. of admissions with diagnosis code M303 

Jan 2016 0 

Feb 2016 0 

Mar 2016 0 

Apr 2016 0 

May 2016 0 

Jun 2016 0 

Jul 2016 * 

Aug 2016 * 

Sep 2016 0 

Oct 2016 0 

Nov 2016 * 

Dec 2016 0 

Jan 2017 * 

Feb 2017 0 

Mar 2017 * 

Apr 2017 0 

May 2017 0 

Jun 2017 0 

Jul 2017 0 

Aug 2017 0 

Sep 2017 0 

Oct 2017 0 

Nov 2017 0 

Dec 2017 0 

Jan 2018 0 

Feb 2018 * 
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Mar 2018 * 

Apr 2018 0 

May 2018 * 

Jun 2018 * 

Jul 2018 0 

Aug 2018 * 

Sep 2018 0 

Oct 2018 * 

Nov 2018 * 

Dec 2018 * 

 
* Due to the low numbers involved the exact figures have been withheld under the Freedom 
of Information Act, Exemption Section 40. This is to protect the identity of the individuals 
concerned and to preserve their rights under the Data Protection Act.  
 
I trust you will be satisfied with the response. If you are not satisfied please let me know; 
alternatively, you may ask for an independent internal review under the Freedom of Information 
complaints procedure at NGH; http://www.northamptongeneral.nhs.uk/About/Information-and-Data-
Protection/Freedom-of-Information-Act/Complaints-and-review-FOI.aspx. 
 
If you require any further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact me at the above address or 
by e-mail to foi@ngh.nhs.uk quoting the above reference in any future communications.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Sally Shocklidge 
 
Head of Data Quality Security and Protection 
Northampton General Hospital NHS Trust 
 
PLEASE NOTE: 
The information provided is the property of Northampton General Hospital NHS Trust and subject to 
Copyright Protection, Intellectual Property and Database Rights. You are free to use the information 
supplied for your own use, including non-commercial research purposes. However, any other type 
of re-use including for example publishing the information or issuing copies to the public or any 
commercial application or use of this information may be subject to the provisions of the Re-use of 
Public Sector Information Regulations 2015. This means that if you wish to re-use the information 
provided for commercial purposes for any reason you must ask us for permission to do so. Should 
we agree that you can use the information it will be subject to the issue of a licence, which may or 
may not involve a fee. If you have any questions about this process please contact: 
 
Head of Data Quality Security and Protection 
Northampton General Hospital NHS Trust 
Cliftonville, Northampton NN1 5BD 
E-mail: foi@ngh.nhs.uk 
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